
From: Rindge, Brenda <brindge@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/18/2016 12:34:39 PM
Subject: RE: transgender bathroom use

Thank you. Any comment on the second part?
 
Also, Sen. Grooms has filed local legislation (or maybe he withdrew it – the story seems to be developing) that would 
require Berkeley County School District to provide separate facilities for transgender students. (S-1306) If that gets 
second reading by the delegation and approved, would the governor sign off on it?
 
 
From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2016 12:26 PM
 
To: Rindge, Brenda
 
Cc: Godfrey, Rob
 
Subject: RE: transgender bathroom use
 
Quote from Governor Nikki Haley, “As I said when North Carolina passed its law, I don’t think we need that type of 
law here. But we also don’t need President Obama imposing a one-size-fits-all policy from Washington. We have 
always been proud of the fact that we handle issues such as this one in our school districts, and I trust South 
Carolinians to decide this issue, community by community, at the school district level.”
 
 
From: Rindge, Brenda [mailto:brindge@postandcourier.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2016 12:25 PM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: transgender bathroom use
 
Hi, Chaney –
 
Can you provide me with the statement regarding the federal directive from the justice and education departments 
that you gave the Greenville News?
 
 
Thanks,
Brenda Rindge
Reporter
The Post and Courier
134 Columbus St.
Charleston, SC 29403
843-937-5713
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